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Many of the properties on our road are considered to be of Townscape 
Merit. It is with this in mind that our proposal aims to enhance the 
aesthetic appearance of our front garden. At present two standard bins, a 
garden waste wheelie bin and two recycling bins and a food waste caddie 
are kept in the front garden. Whilst every endeavour is made to keep them 
tidy this proposal for a bin store would ensure a more aesthetically 
sympathetic solution to improve the landscape setting in keeping with the 
period property. Constructing the bin store from timber will also be in 
keeping with the natural look and feel of the garden which is surrounded 
by low level and mid level hedges and a central Acer tree. Our aim is to 
keep the bins tidy and less visible for both us, our neighbours and passers 
by through having a discrete timber bin store.  
 


